
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES
WITH CABC!

ACTIVIST OF THE YEAR
NOMINATION!

Are you a zero waste warrior and want to progress

zero waste in the city?

With the recent launch of the BYO (Bring Your

Own)-Baltimore Reduces campaign, 15 businesses

are now proudly displaying the BYO decal in their

store fronts. 

Do you want to help build the local reuse

ecosystem?

Reach out to learn how you can help us meet our

goal of 200 businesses participating in BYO! Ask

for our toolkit! Reply to steph@energyjustice.net

The National Reuse Network supports leaders to

ideate, accelerate, and scale circular strategies

that create thriving communities and build the

reuse service infrastructure of tomorrow. Through

Steph’s organizing efforts of zero waste events

and the reuse rent-a-mug station at the local

market, she’s being recognized as a reuse leader.

The Reusies are like the Oscars of the reuse

movement; Vote for Steph for “Activist of the

Year” at TheReusies.org! 
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